
 
 

 
 

 
 
8 August 2006 
 
Standards & Accreditation Study   
Productivity Commission   
PO Box 80   
Belconnen 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Submission: Standards and Accreditation Study 
 
The NZ Construction Industry Council made a submission to the Commission during the preparation of this report. 
 
Having examined the draft report produced we wish to make a submission in support of the draft findings in relation to standard 
setting. 
 
John Pfahlert 
Chairman 
NZ Construction Industry Council 
PO Box 30049 
Lower Hutt, New Zealand 
 


